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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
Social Care Providers are expected to arrange their own Personal Protective 
Equipment (PPE) as usual for normal circumstance.  However, any PPE required by 
social care providers above and beyond the normal requirements due to the COVID-
19 pandemic is provided by the Welsh Government and distributed by the Council's 
community equipment service.  The Welsh Government will only be delivering stock 
to Welsh Authorities.  The service in Powys provides a 24/7 response and provides 
PPE both proactively so that care organisastions have their own stock and that care 
staff can carry their own supply, but also on demand for urgent response.  The 
Welsh Government have distributed sufficient stock for the Easter weekend and are 
advising the Council that they will, from here on in be delivering additional supplies 
twice a week.  We are, therefore, assured that sufficient PPE will be available for 
social care purposes while the Welsh Government continue to provide. 
 
Corporately there is work being undertaken to source additional PPE from other 
suppliers for situations where other service areas may need its use. 
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